
Ms. Park: 
 
As a resident in the Ward you represent, as well as being a lifelong resident of London, I am 
writing to express my opinion on two matters that are of concern to me: 
 
1) Blackfriars Bridge should not be reopened for motorized vehicular traffic. The bridge was 
never intended for these stress loads and the result will be, as in the past, frequent repairs and 
closures 
 
2) The Springbank dam should not be repaired. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to express these opinions 
  
Steven Peirone 


